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University of Minnesota Morris
Student Affairs Committee Minutes 1/26/2021 -Via Zoom

Members present: Chair- Viktor Berberi, Faculty

Faculty: Bryan Nell, Carrie Jepma

Non-Voting: David Israels-Swenson

Absent - Students: Dylan Young, Kimberly Novotny, P&A: Mitch Primus,

In these minutes: Review of draft policy on Creation and Classification of Student Organizations

Due to not having a quorum at this meeting the previous minutes were not yet approved and no
action was taken on any items.

Viktor Berberi reported that the draft procedure on distribution of information has been sent to
the Steering Committee for first reading at the Campus Assembly on 2/2/21.

The committee began to review the draft policy of “Creation and Classification of Student
Organizations.” The original policy was created in 2009. David Israels -Swenson has begun to
have conversations with other system campuses on their student organization classifications.
Morris is the only campus in the system that has the classification of University Recognized
Organizations.

David Israel- Swenson gave a short description of the Student Center sub-committee proposal
which was an existing committee that has not met for several years. There is a need for this
committee to be restarted. This committee would report to the Student Affairs committee.

Viktor will ask the Membership committee to replace Sydney Loechler, student representative,
who graduated in December.

Meeting adjourned at 12:25pm
February 9, 2021
February 23, 2021
March 9, 2021
March 23, 2021
April 6,2021
April 20, 2021
May 5, 2021
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Date submitted to Digital Well: 3/23/21



	Student Affairs minutes 01/26/2021
	Recommended Citation

	SAC minutes 1/26/21

